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Greetings,                                                                                           January 2022   
 
This has been an amazing month, with a lot of great things happening. All our children returned safely 
to start the new school year. They are using a new curriculum, which is an online learning system. It’s 
much better than what we were using before. We are also excited to introduce Mr Mahapa, our 
newest teacher. This year looks to be our best ever. 
 

 
 
We are so happy to announce that Piet (our oldest) has found a 
job. The high school Piet attended offered him a job. He will be 
over seeing the 8th grade boys who stay in the hostel at the 
school. He will help with after class learning, being a mentor to 
them, and keeping things safe and running well in the 8th grade 
dorm. During the day, Piet will be taking online courses. He’s still 
hoping to be an engineer someday. 
 
 
 
 
 

At the end of the school year in 2018, Gadibo, one of 
our girls, decided she didn’t want to stay with us 
anymore.  We all assumed she would never go back 
to school. I was so thrilled when she contacted me 
recently to tell us she had graduated high school. We 
are so very happy for her. She even said she could 
not have done it without the help of The Fold. 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
For those who remember them, the du Plessis family were recently visiting in South Africa and they 
were able to go see the staff and children at The Fold. It was a great reunion. 

 
 
 
Paul and Micky are going back to South Africa on 19 April, and stay for 3 weeks. If you would like to 
help out with gently used clothes (local friends) or monetarily to buy other things that are currently 
needed, please send your donations to our forwarding agent (Prince Ministry, 200 Solley Dr. 
Winchester, MO 63021). We’ve already started shopping for things we can only get in the US. 
 
 
Praises: Our children and staff are all in good health. The school year has started with a new 
curriculum and a new teacher. Piet has a job. 
    
Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety from the virus 
and an end to the virus worldwide. Paul and Micky getting ready for a trip to SA in April. 
 
 
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince   
 
 
  


